FROM: THE RT.HON. SIR KEITH JOSEFH, Bt. MP,

ACh o dead

KJ /SMC

Rt.Hon. Mrs,
Margaret Thatcher MP. Z1lst September 1378

D e Mgt

You will wish to know that during a
vizsit to Grimshy in support of Robbie
Blalr earlier this week I was specifically
asked that you should make a policy state-
ment about our policy in relation to the
fishing industry.

I made, of course, no commitment
on yvour behalf and simply repeated the
astandard attitude which I have learned
from you and John Feyton, to whom I am
copying this note.

I =aid that I would pass on thelir
request.

I attach a paper I was given, the
contents of which are probably familiar.

U f

C.c. Rt.Hon, John Feyton, MP



